

# **The Charter School**

**East Dulwich** 

# Bulletin

Thursday 5th December, 2019



**Autumn Term** 

Monday 2 September to Friday 20 Dec

School closes at 12.10pm

**Christmas Holiday** 

Monday 23 Dec to Friday 3 Jan

**Ski Trip Meeting** 

Thursday 5 Dec 5 - 5.45pm

**Parent Forum** 

Thursday 5 Dec, 6—7 pm
Fostering an Anti-bullying
Community

The Friends Xmas Tree Collection

Saturday 7 Dec 10am - 3 pm

**Christmas Concert** 

Thursday 12 Dec 6 - 8 pm

**TCSET Careers Fair - Y9** 

Friday 13 Dec at TCSND

**Enrichment** 

will run up to Wednesday 11 Dec

(see the attachment for Spring Term Enrichment Programme) Trying to email a teacher or tutor?

Use their first initial followed by their surname (no punctuation) @chartereastdulwich.org.uk

### **Spring Term Staff Training**

Please note it has been necessary to update the dates of the staff training afternoons in the Spring term. Please see below for the new dates. The full day staff INSET day remains the same

CPD staff training afternoons: Tuesday 4 February school closes for students at

Tuesday 24 March 12.10pm on both days

INSET day: (as advertised) Friday 28 February School closed all day for

students

### **Winter Concert**

Please join our annual Winter Concert on Thursday 12 December. It will take place in the TCSED Canteen between 6pm and 8pm. (Please see the attached poster.) Tickets will be available on ParentPay to the parents of students performing, priced £1 with an optional donation to help fund the 2020 Music trip to Cologne. Tickets go live on Friday 6 December until Monday 9 December, 12.10pm. After this time, ticket sales will be open to all who wish to purchase.

#### **Southwark Foodbank**

A reminder that the Student Council will be gathering and sorting your donations up until the morning of Friday 19 December. We will then deliver your donations to Southwark Foodbank in time for Christmas. Please remember to send in items such as mince pies, snacks and nibbles, jam, custard, rice pudding, Christmas pudding, tinned fruit, Christmas cake, tinned pork meat, chocolate and treats as well as new children's books (age range 2 – 16 years old). Toiletries such as toothpaste, deodorant and shower gel are also needed.

#### **Recommended Youth Clubs**

The Damilola Taylor Centre, 1 East Surrey Grove, Peckham, SE15 6DR, is our nearest Youth Club, offering social and sporting activities each week from 6.30pm to 9pm on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday and some weekends. You can find more information on the Southwark website: https://tinyurl.com/tsbqohf



#### **Lost Property**

We still have a large number of coats in our lost property cage. Images of these were sent to parents on 11 November, however only a few coats have been claimed. Parents are welcome to come to the school to look for their children's lost coats next week from Monday 9 to Thursday 12 December at the following times: 8.50-10.50am, 11.10am-12.10pm, 3.10pm-4.30pm. Uncollected items will be donated to charity on Friday 13 December.



# Bulletin

Thursday 5th December, 2019



Monday 2 September to Friday 20 Dec

School closes at 12.10pm

**Christmas Holiday** 

Monday 23 Dec to Friday 3 Jan

**Ski Trip Meeting** 

Thursday 5 Dec 5 - 5.45pm

**Parent Forum** 

Thursday 5 Dec, 6—7 pm
Fostering an Anti-bullying
Community

The Friends Xmas Tree Collection

Saturday 7 Dec 10am - 3 pm

**Christmas Concert** 

Thursday 12 Dec 6 - 8 pm

**TCSET Careers Fair - Y9** 

Friday 13 Dec at TCSND

#### **Enrichment**

will run up to Wednesday 11 Dec

(see the attachment for Spring Term Enrichment Programme)

### **U13 Girls League Match Win**

Congratulations to the Y8 girls who won the first of their league matches on Wednesday against Charter North Dulwich. Special mentions to Alysia Marcangelo who got a hat-trick and also to our player of the match Polly Lear! Well done girls.



#### **Spring Term Enrichment Programme**

Dear Parents/Carer, Please see the Spring Term Enrichment Programme starting w/c 13th January 2020. The programme is being sent as an attachment with this newsletter.

# **News from The Friends of TCSED**

**JOIN US THIS SATURDAY FOR FESTIVE FUN!** 

# Christmas at the Dulwich Physic Garden, this Saturday 7 December

Join Alex, Natasha and the Eco Friends at our festive gardening session this Saturday morning. We'll be there from 9.30 am - 12pm and will be making small herb bundles of sage, rosemary and bay, for culinary or aromatic use, or even to stick in your Christmas wreath, which will be donated to the Friends stall at the Christmas Cracker on North Cross Road later in the day. There are also lots of leaves to clear! No gardening experience needed, just come along and join in on the day. Please bring secateurs if you have them.

# Christmas Cracker Friends Stall, this Saturday 7 December

North Cross Road from 11-5pm - Please support us in any way you can:

**DONATE** cakes, biscuits, savoury snacks and jolly jam jars - drop them off on the day any time from 10 a.m. **VOLUNTEER** for an hour manning the stall - if you'd like to help, please email Rachael on rachaelathome@gmail.com. **BUY** as much as you can on the day! We'll also be selling hot chocolate and hand-tied bundles from the Physic garden.



# Bulletin

Thursday 5th December, 2019



**Autumn Term** 

Monday 2 September to Friday 20 Dec

School closes at 12.10pm

**Christmas Holiday** 

Monday 23 Dec to Friday 3 Jan

**Ski Trip Meeting** 

Thursday 5 Dec 5 - 5.45pm

**Parent Forum** 

Thursday 5 Dec, 6—7 pm
Fostering an Anti-bullying
Community

The Friends Xmas Tree Collection

Saturday 7 Dec 10am - 3 pm

**Christmas Concert** 

Thursday 12 Dec 6 - 8 pm

**TCSET Careers Fair - Y9** 

Friday 13 Dec at TCSND

#### **Enrichment**

will run up to Wednesday 11 Dec

(see the attachment for Spring Term Enrichment Programme)

## **News from The Friends of TCSED**

Winter Concert, Thursday 12 December

Venue: TCSED Dining Hall, Block C (East Dulwich Grove entrance)

To add further festive cheer at the school Winter Concert, the Friends will be selling mince pies, mulled wine, hot drinks and sausage rolls! We'd love a couple of extra helping hands, so please email us at friends@chartereastdulwich.org.uk if you can spare an hour or two from 5 pm to join us.

Are you receiving news about social events and fundraising for our school community from The Friends of The Charter School East Dulwich? Don't miss out: click on the link to subscribe and ensure you are kept up to date: https://mailchi.mp/0a340a114be9/join friends of tcsed

The Friends of

Thank you, from The Friends of TCSED.

